From: Ray Yerby <rayerby@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 17, 2010 12:06 AM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: 'Regulation of Retail Forex'

Dear Secretary,

Allow us, the 'little guys' determine how much risk we are willing to take. The truth is, anyone willing to educate themselves on the 'Forex' market will come out ahead. For those who are not willing to educate themselves or who puts their trust in another to trade for them without proper knowledge, deserves what they get. There is no 'free lunch' in any trading market.

Ramond Yerby

Hotmail: Trusted email with powerful SPAM protection. Sign up now.